
Dear Hill-Murray Students and Parents,

We are preparing for a great year at Hill-Murray for the 2024-2025 school year. As I have said 

before, our uniform is more than just a dress code; it is a symbol of our rich tradition and a 

testament to our strong community. As you know from reading my last communication on 

uniforms, we are excited to open our first online UNIFORM STORE for Hill-Murray. This online 

store includes youth apparel for middle school students and men’s and women’s apparel for 

high school students. CLICK HERE for a printable summary of the uniform store options. Please 

take a moment to review the Uniform Policy at Hill-Murray for the 2024 - 2025 school year. 

IMPORTANT UPDATES:

● 1st Order Deadline – Thursday, July 11, 2024: Our inaugural portal will be live until 

Thursday, July 11th. It is of utmost importance to place your orders before this deadline 

to ensure prompt delivery. Once the portal closes, GameOne will process the orders, 

embroider them, and ship them directly to your home. The next portal will open in late 

July –  stay tuned for updates in your email!  

● Samples: Please note that we understand the significance of a perfect fit. While we will 

not have samples available at the school until late July, we have included comprehensive 

sizing charts with all of the items. If you order during this first period and they don’t fit, 

don't fret. You will have the option to exchange items in August at the school, ensuring 

you get the perfect fit for the new school year.  

● The UNRL (Brand) Skort: We are excited to add the new UNRL skort to our uniform 

selections in addition to the two other skort styles. However, UNRL informed us the skort 

will not be available until August. If you order it now, it will be back ordered until late 

August. Despite the deadline, we want to include it. Please know that the students have 

many options for skorts, shorts, and pants. We apologize for the inconvenience and 

delay for that particular brand, but there are many options available.

In the meantime, if you have any questions, please contact Colene Erickson in the Hill-Murray 

Business Office, or new families may continue to reach out to Jen O’Gary, the New Family 

Engagement Coordinator. 

Sincerely,

Melissa Dan

President

https://www.hill-murray.org/perspectives/24650/
https://www.hill-murray.org/perspectives/24650/
https://hillmurrayschool-uniform.itemorder.com/shop/home/
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1RBsZonq1L1m7lZkAheJMLwsKSddvK7LE/view?usp=sharing
https://www.hill-murray.org/wp-content/uploads/2024/06/2024-25-HM-Uniform-Expectations.pdf
mailto:cerickson@hill-murray.org
mailto:jogary@hill-murray.org

